
June 20th, 1927

Major J. 22. Maodonnell, 
National Trust Company, 
Montreal, C,ue.

Dear Major Maodonnell
I am forwarding herewith an 

application for a Colonial Medical appointment 
from Arthur Gregory Boswell James. To this appli­
cation are attached certain certificates as to 
character and ability of the applicant.

I may say that Dr. James
enjoys the respect and confidence of all those at 
McGill University with whom he has come in contact. 
His work has steadily improved while here and I 
know it has been a pleasure to give him recommen­
dations. Dr. Martin, Dr. Chipman, Dr. Howard and 
Dr. Archibald are all senior professors in the 
Department of Medicine and never give recommendations 
unless they are fully satisfied that the applicant 
is worthy in evory way.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


